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15th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Inter-House Sporting Competitions in March 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the upcoming Inter-House competitions, 
organised by the PE department, for our students. These events are not only a great opportunity for friendly 
competition, but also a chance for students to showcase their sportsmanship and teamwork skills.  
 
The Competitions will take place on the following days:  

• Tuesday 19th March 2024: Year 9, Periods 4 & 5  
• Wednesday 20th March 2023: Year 7, Periods 3 & 4  
• Thursday 21st March 2024: Year 8, Periods 2 & 3  
• Friday 22nd March 2024: Year 11, Periods 3 & 4  
• Tuesday 26th March 2024: Year 10, Periods 4 & 5  

 
Students will be representing their Form Groups in one of the following sports:   

• Basketball 
• Touch Rugby 
• Netball 
• Table Tennis 

 
It promises to be an exciting few days, as they engage in healthy competition and build camaraderie 
within their House Teams.  
 
To ensure the smooth running of the events, we kindly request that on their respective competition days, 
students come to school dressed in their PE Kit and remain in it for the entire day. Students are to bring 
their School Uniform with them to change into, in the event of wet weather, as some activities will be taking 
place outdoors. Additionally, please ensure that your child brings enough water to stay hydrated 
throughout the competition.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to a successful and enjoyable series of 
House Competitions.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
The Buckingham School PE Department 
jribbans@buckinghamschool.org 
gkenneford@buckinghamschool.org 
vkeeping@buckinghamschool.org  
clagdon@buckinghamschool.org 
dribbans@buckinghamschool.org 
jhedges@buckinghamschool.org  
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